
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year R 1 News 
Well done to all the children who have been practising their high frequency words and have wowed us as 

they can now read lots of our words by sight. It is great to see  how much children are accessing their 

bug club books. Keep it up! This week we have had a water week. We had an incredible time at Weston 

Super Mare and could recognise the different homes found at the seaside. After this, we chose to take 

part in different challenges on the sand. We created a sandcastle town or village, hid and found buried 

treasure, played bat and balls and even went for a paddle in the sea! 

Week ending 28th June 2019 

From Mrs Barber 

We are very excited to have our play area remodernised this week.  We will be revealing our new equip-

ment next week.  Well done to the School Council for helping choose. 

Year 3 4 News 
We have now started our new topic all about bees and have been very buzzy already! We have written 

our end of year show and have started to make  props and learn our lines for our songs and parts. We 

have also been using figurative language to create some beetastic poetry and describing different 

scenes. In Science we have been looking at the functions of different parts of the plants. 

Science Fun for Parents 

We are having a Science Workshop for 

parents to drop into on Wednesday 3rd 

July 9.00-10.15 am.  Each class will 

have a carousel of science experiments 

for you to try with your child.  Please 

come along. 

Year 2 News 
Year two have been busy learning all about Weston-super-Mare ready for our trip. We found out where 

it was, looked at how to get there, researched it's history, size and activities to do there. We were very 

excited to go and it didn't disappoint. Look on the website to see our photos. Since our return we have 

also written a recount of our day and been busy comparing geographical features of Weston-super-Mare 

to Upton Snodsbury. Our sunflower growing has been good fun, some have grown down rather than up 

but we have enjoyed looking after and measuring them. We are looking forward to our last few weeks in 

year 2, we still have lots to squeeze in! 

St Kenelm’s Flower Festival 

Saturday 10.30 am—4.00 pm 

Sunday 2.00 pm—4.00 pm 

£2.00 entrance fee 

Refreshments 

The children have produced 

some amazing flowers to go into 

the church so please visit. 

All welcome. 

Recycling 

We need different coloured bottle tops: 

orange, yellow, gold, blue, grey 

Please bring into school. 

Thank you 

Thank you Mr Hocking and Mr Keetley 

for helping with our play area. 


